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I oppose HB3390 it would mean that we as fly fishers, fly tiers, and fisherman in 

general that also use flies of any type or form, to fish with, would be unable to 

purchase legally the natural tying materials that flies are made.  

If this bill is passed it could also effect the tourism business, and recreational 

attraction to Oregon, when they have Sportsman's shows, and also the Fly Fishing / 

Fly Tying Expo in Albany, Oregon, which attracts people from all over and of all ages, 

to view and learn from the best fly tiers in the Pacific Northwest. 

 

We should be put in the same exempted classification as that taxidermy is.  

 

Thank You for doing this. 

Sincerely, Ron Lauzon, retired professional fly fishing instructor / and retired Oregon 

professional fly fishing guide and outfitter.  


